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Kirkland, April

From: Green <dallasgrill@roadrunner.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 03, 2019 9:50 PM
To: DEP, NECEC
Subject: Transmission line

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open attachments unless 

you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

To Whom it may concern, 

I find it beyond ridiculous that the powers that be are going to allow our Spanish owned power company to deface our pristine 

forest to benefit a Canadian Utility and the state of Massachusetts. 

Meanwhile, the minions of Maine get a "deal" that is approximately what a superstar baseball player gets for playing 12 years. 

The only difference is there are over a million of us. 

Leave our beautiful woods alone and let Massachusetts take care of itself. If the shoe were on the other foot, you can bet that 

would be the case! 

 

Doug Green 

 

Gorham, Maine 

 

 

Sent from my iPad 


